
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Over recent months we have seen an increase in the need to support 
families with issues regarding the use of computer games; social media 
and internet safety. Some of these issues have come from the child 
themselves and others have come from you as parents and carers. 
Listening to today’s news, you may have also heard reference to the 
following: Instagram 'worst for young mental health' 
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/health-39955295 

 
As mentioned in the newsletter, we have ensured that all the teachers 
are equipped to teach our children to be ‘web smart’ and have been 
delivering lessons with key messages so the children know how to keep 
themselves safe. BUT, they cannot do this by themselves. As adults, it is 
up to you to ensure that all the safety systems are in place.  
 
Have you recently checked: 
 

- the age appropriateness of apps such as Instagram, Facebook? 
- ensured that your privacy settings are turned on? 
- that all apps are password protected and that children know they 

do not share these with anyone? 
- the messages on your child’s phone to ensure they are only 

speaking to people they know? 
 
The use of a tablet, IPAD, phone can be a great aid to keeping children 
entertained, but it needs to be used in a safe and secure way. PLEASE 
look at the links opposite and make sure your child is safe. It is your 
responsibility as their parent – the web; apps and games are vast and 
extremely insecure if not set up and used appropriately. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please do contact the school – we 
are here to help. 
 

TAKE RESPONSIBILITY, KEEP OUR CHILDREN SAFE 
 
 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/health-39955295

